
Subject line: We want your feedback on proposed new wholesale electricity markets data 
and information web product

Today, the U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA) launched a customer survey 
requesting feedback. EIA is considering expanding its coverage of U.S. wholesale electricity 
markets by developing a new web product with data and information from the seven regional 
transmission organizations (RTOs) and independent system operators (ISOs). We seek to 
understand your intended use of the information and data through this brief survey. The survey 
will help us understand how our customers will use the information and data in this new web 
product. 

This survey is voluntary, and your responses are confidential. 

This survey will only be open to the first 2,500 respondents, so be sure to provide your feedback.

https://www.eia.gov/electricity

